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COMMISSION ON PHYTOSANITARY MEASURES
Fourth Session

Rome, 30 March – 3 April 2009 

Distribution of correspondence in electronic format
Agenda Item 13.4 of the Provisional Agenda
Acceptance of correspondence in electronic format
1.
The second session of the Commission on Phytosanitary Measures (CPM-2, 2007) requested IPPC contact points in NPPOs and RPPOs to use the model text provided in Appendix 13 of the CPM-2 report (see annex) to inform the Secretariat if they no longer required hard copies of correspondence.
2.
The third session of the CPM (CPM-3, 2008) encouraged contact points in NPPOs and RPPOs to opt to receive electronic correspondence only, either by choosing that option on the IPP or by sending the model text attached. Following this request at CPM-3, only eight additional NPPOs and RPPOs have opted to receive IPPC correspondence in electronic format.

3.
The following NPPOs and RPPOs have opted to receive IPPC correspondence in electronic format only (as of 21 November 2008):

	NPPOs
	RPPOs

	Australia
	Kenya
	COSAVE

	Belgium
	Morocco
	EPPO

	Brazil
	Nauru
	NAPPO

	Bulgaria
	Nepal
	PPPO

	Canada
	New Zealand
	

	Chile
	Singapore
	

	Costa Rica
	Slovenia
	

	Czech Republic
	Sri Lanka
	

	Denmark
	Switzerland
	

	Ecuador
	Thailand
	

	Estonia
	Trinidad and Tobago
	

	Finland
	United States
	


4.
The CPM is invited to:
Encourage members to opt to receive electronic correspondence only, either by choosing that option on the IPP or by sending the model text attached.
Model text for letter on acceptance of correspondence in electronic format

Subject: Acceptance of correspondence in electronic format from the IPPC Secretariat to all IPPC contact points

On behalf of NPPO/contracting party ........................... [name] or RPPO:  .................... [name]

We will download electronic copies of documents published on the IPP for IPPC Secretariat correspondence sent to all contracting parties. No hard copies need be mailed. We understand that notifications of availability of documents will still be sent to us by e-mail (except for the annual meeting of the CPM) with a distinct link to the relevant documents. 

...........................................
.....................

Name of IPPC Contact Point
Date

...........................................

Signature

Please send letter to:

IPPC Secretariat

AGPP-FAO

viale delle Terme di Caracalla

00153 Rome, Italy

Fax: +39-06-570 54819

e-mail: ippc@fao.org (scanned copy with signature please).
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